
 

 

BUDGET COMMITTEE - JANUARY 31, 2005 

WASTE MANAGEMENT COORDINATOR VACANCY 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works recommends that the budgeted vacant 
union Waste Management Co-ordinator position be filled. 

Purpose 

To provide a copy of the Waste Management Co-ordinator’s job description to Committee in order 
to complete the recruitment process ASAP.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

As per the request from Committee at its meeting of January 18, 2005, attached is a copy of the 
Waste Management Co-ordinator’s position.  
 
The former incumbent held this position for 15 years, before retiring at the end of October, 2004. 
Currently, the position is filled with a temporary employee. The attached job description is the 
latest version, and reflects changes that meet the current and future needs of the department. 
This will be the job description of record and will be used in the recruitment process. 
 
Currently in Vaughan, there are two positions that deal with waste management issues: the 
Manager and the Co-ordinator. For comparison purposes, the Town of Markham, which places a 
high emphasis on waste diversion and environmental issues, has 6 staff involved directly in 
delivering and overseeing their waste collection programs.  
 
Notwithstanding the day-to-day operations involved in overseeing two contractors who provide 
multiple collection services to almost 70,000 households per week and resolving issues and 
complaints from such services, these 2 Vaughan staff are also involved in preparing the new 
collection contracts, the expanded blue box program, the 3 stream SSO program, as well as a 
number of other diversion and education initiatives for single and multi-residential units.  Funding 
for this position has been included in the draft 2005 Operating Budget. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and in order for Vaughan to 
fulfill its promise of service excellence in delivery of core services (VV A-1), and fulfill its promise 
to safeguard the environment (VV A-3), the necessary resources have been allocated, but not  
approved. 

Conclusion 

The attached job description reflects the needs of the department, and will be used in the hiring 
process.  The rapid growth in the number of households that Vaughan has experienced over the 
last several years has significantly increased the demands on the waste management division.  It 
is essential that the Waste Co-ordinator position be filled. 

Attachments 

Job Description – Waste Management Co-ordinator 

 



 

 

Report prepared by: 

Brian T. Anthony, CRS-S, C. Tech 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Bill Robinson, P. Eng     Brian T. Anthony 
Commissioner of Engineering and Public Works  Director of Public Works 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 


